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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission REFERENCE :
Office of Inspection and Enforcement RII: HCD
Region II - Suite 2900 50-321/50-366
101 Marietta Street, NW Inspection Report
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 84-05

ATTENTION: Mr. James P, O'Reilly
GENTLEMEN :

Georgia Power Company's April 16, 1984 letter provided a response to
Inspection Report 84-05, which identified Violation Item 321/84-05-01 and
366/84-05-01, Inadequate Inspection of Masonry Wall Modifications.

Mr. J. T. Lenahan of your staff has informed us that additional
corrective action is necessary to resolve the Violation Item. Confirming
the discussion with Mr., Lenahan on April 30, 1984, further review of QC
inspection records will be performed to determine the adequacy of the
inspections. The results of the investigation will be transmitted by July
29, 1984,

Please contact this office if there are any questions.

Very truly yours,

AN :

H. C. Nix, Jr.
Senior Resident Inspector
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